Mary Clark

From: Darryl Pool -

Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2015 6:27 PM
To: Mary Clark

Subject: ESD #2

| am willing 1o serve another term as commissioner for ESD #2.

Darryl Pool



Mag Clark —

From: Timothy o

Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2015 7:45 PM
To: Mary Clark

Subject: ESD

Mary

I am willing to continue to serve as an ESD Commissioner.

Thanks,

Timothy A Hunsberger



Mary Clark

From; Russell Strahan - : S

Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2015 7:41 PM

To Mary Clark

Ce Thomas Nanninga

Subject: Re: Reappointments to ESD #2 Board / Please reply ASAP!

Ms. Claik,
President Nanninga asked for this last week. I apologize for the delay.

I would like to continue serving on the ESD #2 board indefinitely, but at least as long as it takes to get Station
#3 built and commissioned.

I would pleased to accept re-appointment for another term, if suitable to the County Commissioners,

Regards,

Russell Strahan
V.P. ESD#2

On Tue, Dec 8, 2015 at 6:09 PM, Mary Clark <mclark(@nvilco.org> wrote:




